
August Newsletter  

K-T Key Club 
Division 5B 
LTG Madyson Stuart 
 

Special Dates to Remember 

• September 7, 2019 Officer 
training at Perkins 

• October 1, 2019  Annual Dues 
are payable 

• October 19, 2019 Dollywood 
Fall Rally 

• December 1, 2019 Annual Dues 
become delinquent 

• February 1, 2020 Unpaid Clubs 
become suspended 

• March 20-22, 2020 DCON in 
Lexington, KY 

• July 1-5, 2020 ICON in San 
Francisco, CA 

August 6, 2019 

Contact Information 

Email: madyson@ktkey.org 

Instagram: ktkey and div5b  

Snapchat: ktkeyclub  

Twitter: ktkeyclub 

Facebook: Kentucky-

Tennessee District of Key Club 

International 

Back to School! 
A new school year gives you 

more opportunities to make the 

changes you want to see in your-

self. Make this year productive 

for you, while still helping and in-

fluencing others in a positive 

way. 

Officer Training 
Officer training will be held  

September 7th at 12 pm at  

Perkins in Dandridge, TN. Every 

officer needs to make an effort 

to be there. If this date does not 

work for you, please contact me. 
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Fall Rally will be held at Dollywood on October 19th. The cost 

per member is $50. This includes admission to the park, one meal 

voucher, and a t-shirt. I hope to see you there! We will be doing 

exciting things like revealing the 2020 DCON theme! 

The Kentucky-Tennessee District Project is the Ronald McDonald 

House. Please contact your local RMH to set up a date to volunteer 

or to find out what items they need the most. The closest one to our 

division is in Knoxville. Their telephone number is 865-637-7475. 

The 2020 DCON will be held on March 20-22 in Lexington, KY. At 

DCON you will have the opportunity to be recognized for your 

achievements by applying for awards, entering contests, and an out-

standing club will be picked. Work hard, reach your goals, and start 

fundraising for DCON now. 
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The YOF provides Key Clubs with the ability to preform service opportu-

nities and scholarships.  

Info: 

• Grant amounts between $100 to $2,000 may be requested. 

• Applications open on September 1st, so get them in early! 

• Applications must be submitted online by October 15th at 11:59 pm, 

EST. 

• Applications are reviewed by the Key Club board at the November 

meeting. 

• Grant applicants are emailed the outcomes the first week of January. 

• A list of grant recipients is posted online the third week of January. 

• The club’s dues must be paid before YOF grant checks can be issued. 

• A YOF Grant Report is due at the end of the grant cycle (January 1st). 

• For more information please visit the keyclub.org website. 



Without members, your club would not exist, so encourage them to join 

by doing membership drives like: 

an ice cream social, breakfast meeting, and more service opportunity 

based meetings.  

Make everyone see how fun Key Club really is! 

Trick –or– Treat for UNICEF is a fundraiser sponsored by the U.S. Fund 

for UNICEF. This fundraiser takes place in the month of  

October. Teachers can get free Trick –or– Treat for UNICEF boxes by 

going to https://kiwanis.formstack.com/

forms/2019_trickortreat_for_unicef_preorders 

•

•



Treat for UNICEF is a fundraiser sponsored by the U.S. Fund 

Key Club Week is November 4-8, this gives the opportunity to show that 

Key Club is a student led, service club.  

• Monday: Show your K! Spread the word about Key Club by wearing t-

shirts, publicizing Key Club Week in local stores, post it on your school 

Web site, etc. 

• Tuesday: Kudos to the key players! Thank all the Key Club supporters 

you know by writing notes, host an appreciation meal, or come up with a  

new idea to recognize these people and their contributions. 

• Wednesday: Dare to Care! Key club has three preferred charities— 

UNICEF, March of Dimes, and Children’s Miracle Network. Do service 

projects that help support these causes. 

• Thursday: Random acts of Kindness!  Spread happiness throughout your 

school by doing random acts of kindness, such as: smiling at someone, 

holding the door, or leaving inspirational messages on students lockers. 

• Friday: Connect the Ks! Celebrate the entire family by getting every Kiwa-

nis organization together. Connect with local Kiwanis Clubs, Circle K In-

ternational, Builders Clubs, K-Kids, or Aktion Clubs and team up for a 

joint service project. 


